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Docket No. 70-371

United Nuclear Corporation
Naval Products Division
ATTN: Mr. D. E. Ganley

General Manager
67 Sandy Desert Road
Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 78-16

This refers to your letter dated November 14, 1978, in response to our
letter dated November 2,1978.

Regarding your reply to Item B, of the Notice of Violation, we have
thoroughly reviewed your coments and have determined that your stated
position is correct. Consequently, Item B is hereby deleted as an item
of noncompliance. Your records shculd be changed accordingly. ,

'# IThank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

3)
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

'

Sincerely,

N .

George H. Smith -

Fuel Facility a M ferials Safety
Branch
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